

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter February 21, 2018



3, 4, 5 Year Old Screening

• When: Friday, March 9

Where: Crest Ridge Elementary



We will be screening 3, 4, 5 year olds on March 9th from 8:00 am - 5:30 pm. Please call the Elementary office at 660-656-3316 to schedule an appointment. Appointments last approximately $1\frac{1}{2}$ - 2 hours. For those children entering Kindergarten August 2018 (must be 5 before

August 1), you will need to bring a birth certificate, immunization information, and proof of residency (ex. electric bill).

YBL will be having an awards ceremony Saturday, February 24th at 1 o'clock in the elementary gym. This year we are inviting parents to join the coaches for a friendly game of basketball immediately following the awards. Thank you and hope to see you there.

PTO UPDATES: ITP SYNIC RATTLE/RASKET AL

LIP SYNC BATTLE/BASKET AUCTION MARCH 24TH PTO MEFTING MARCH 13 @ 6

REMINDER!!!

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org
BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

Family Reading Night

Dinner & Raffle

Free Book for all children attending!

Come on out and spend time reading with your little ones!!!

Softball & Baseball forms are due this Fri. Feb. 23!!!

After School News

After School Care parent and student surveys are coming up. Please make some time when picking up your child to take our quick survey. We offer homework help and a snack daily plus instructional activities. Tutoring is available upon request. Students are welcome to join anytime. Enrollment forms and parent handbooks are in the office. Enrollment forms need to be turn in before your child stays.

For more information contact Cyndi Shackelford @ cshackelford@crestridge.org

COLD WEATHER IS HERE!!!
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE GO OUTSIDE
FOR RECESS. PLEASE HAVE YOUR
CHILD/REN IN APPROPRIATE COATS,
HATS, AND GLOVES. WE DO HAVE
DONATED ITEMS THAT ARE AVAILABLE IF
YOUR CHILD IS IN NEED.

Dates to Remember:

Mar. 1 -- Family Reading Night

Mar. 2 -- Dr. Seuss Spirit Day!!!

Mar. 2 -- 4th/5th Grade Sock Hop 1:30-2:45

Mar. 2 -- 6th Grade Dance 6:30-8:30

Mar. 5 -- 2nd Grade Field Trip

Mar. 9 -- NO SCHOOL

Mar.16 -- Jump rope for heart/Hoops for Heart

forms due